

Lunch Bunch is an opportunity for all students at Meramec to get to know the school counselor, feel comfortable going to the counseling office, practice social skills, and form trusting relationships with their peers and counselor.

During Lunch Bunch, we start with a round of "thumb ball" (ice breaker game), play either "Would You Rather" or "That's It" and then have a few minutes of free play time together.

Each student at Meramec will have at least two opportunities to participate this school year. Approximately five students attend Lunch Bunch each school day (most often from the same class). Other "Bonus" Lunch Bunch groups may be formed to support incoming students to Meramec, or to help establish new friendships, etc.

Lunch Bunch is a favorite activity of many students and lots of fun.

\*If you would prefer that your child *NOT* participate in Lunch Bunch, please send me an email at amubalsavias@claytonschools.net.